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The London Gardens Trust objection to the proposed modification of Policy 40

The Thorney Island Society supports the London Gardens Trust in their objection to the very significant
change to Policy 40, Clause Q, the effect of which excludes all unregistered historic parks, gardens and
open spaces from the protection they would otherwise enjoy.

It has been demonstrated, above all this year, that open space is crucial to the well-being of residents
and in an urban environment like Westminster all open space should be preserved.

Lucy Peck (planning member)
The Thorney Island Society






